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Presidentôs Message:     Katrina Methot-Swanson   402.932.0509  

 

February 26, Meeting / Lunch:   Chair:  Mike McLaughlin 402-944-2656 

Westside Community Conference Center, 3534 South 108th St. Omaha, NE. 68144                                  

North door entrance. Board Meeting 11:00  Luncheon and General Meeting 12:00 

  Our luncheon and meeting will be Wednesday, February 26. If we need a space for program and meeting 

only, NO MEAL, you need to make a reservation as such. Reservations are due by noon Wednesday,      

February 19. Reservations are FIRM no cancellations or additions after the deadline. Please bring the 

amount $12.00, we canôt make change. Any one attending the fun shop may make their reservation by      

telling Barbara Mitchel or Carol McCall. If you canôt attend the fun shop, you may call Carol McCall 

at 402.499.7071 or Mike McLaughlin at 402.540.4010. If you have access to e-mail you can e-mail                          

oailunch@gmail.com to make  your reservation.    

  The entr®e selections for February are  

#1 Philly Steak Sandwich  

#2 grilled Vegetarian Panini (they will omit cheese upon request).     

     NEW INFORMATION: If  you must cancel please call Mike McLaughlin at 402.540.4010 as soon as      

possible but no later than Monday evening and I may be able to change the reservation count so 

that you arenôt charged. 

   

 

From the president: 

 At Januaryôs luncheon Dick Brown and Sara Wamsat talked about ANAC (Association of                                  
Nebraska Art Clubs). We learned more about the organization and got excited about joining.                                           
We are continuing to get new members and I would encourage everyone to invite friends                                               
and family to our lunches and fun shops. The more the merrier!  

Thank you, 
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Fun Shop       Chair:  Marilyn Beig    402-453-6248 

Courtesy:  By Dorothy Tuma  402.334.0975  Email ddtuma@gmail.com 

 

Welcome: Lynde George 

Get Well: Linda Albracht, Clara Schraeder 

 

 

Thank you to Eddith Buis for a fun January Fun Shop. Many good looking bags were                                              

produced. 

Wednesday February19th 9:00 am at Lutheran Church of the Master,  2617 S 114th St,                             

(NE of 114th and Center Rd.) 

 Beginning with Contour Drawing, with Lavonne Tripp. 

We are all born with the capacity to draw. It is our underused universal language.  We will start with 3            

exercises in contour drawing: a single line, next more complex puzzles and finally ending by drawing an 

actual object. Be prepared to draw from your lap with your feet propped up on a chair.   Mostly we will have 

a great time. 

Supplies: 

 14 x 17 sketch pad (or at least 5 sheets this size) 

  painterôs tape or masking tape 

 HB (hard or fine lead) eraser 

 uni-ball pen (Not a Ballpoint) 

 pencil sharpener 

 

As usual please bring snacks for the group. 
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Omaha Artists, Inc. "Small Image Art Show" report 

We had 46 artists enter 112 pieces of art for our small image art show at The Smiling Turtle Art Spot.  What 

a great turn-out on a very frigid winter day!!  Thanks to the art show committee consisting of Pat Lontor, 

Debi Plog, Linda Glantz, Marilyn Beig, Judy Groves and Judy Maniscalco for the great work at registration 

and hanging that many pieces of art.  We needed every one of you to get the task done in a timely fashion.  

Thank you to our judge, Deborah Murphy, for coming out on another frigid day to do the work of looking at 

all of the many art works and figuring out which pieces deserve to win an award -  a very daunting task!   

Here are the results: 

 

Barb Linder  

Water Color Award: 

    Susan Stevens                             watercolor                            "Serenity" 

First Place:                  

    Cheri Ginsburg                             pen and ink                          "Midnight Flight"   

Second Place:             

    Constance Stillwell                       resin                                     "Clown" 

Third Place:                   

      Brian Brigham                             pastel                                   "Gulls of Newfoundland # 3" 

Fourth Place: 

      Sara Sumnick Wamsat              mixed                                    "A Hare Over 50" 

Honorable Mentions: 

      Marilyn Evelo Hanson                oil                                           "Paws and Taws, Fulton,TX" 

      Joy Long                                      oil                                           "Western Country Meadow" 

      Judy Freeland                             mixed media                         "Summer Seating" 

       Harriet Otis                                 silverpoint and watercolor     "Greek Isle" 

Judge's Recognition Awards: 

       Katherine Gazzetta                    watercolor and ink                 "Reach" 

       L. George                                    collage                                  "From my Window"                

 

Thank you to all  of the artists who entered! Please take the time to go visit the show this monthï it will be 

worth your while!!  

Please remember artists! - TAKE DOWN IS MONDAY, FEBRUARY 24, 11-1 PM. 

Art Shows and Art Shows  Chair: Sharon Clawson  402- 572-8486 
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ANAC (Association of Nebraska Art Clubs) 

Jo Ann Nielsen 

402.253.8162 

Sara Wamsat 

402.884.2277 

Dick Brown                          

712.328.8603 

 

 

ANAC membership Dues must be paid by February 27th, to qualify for entry in the ANAC 2014 Art Show in 

McCook, NE June 11th ï 14th   2014. 

Make check for $10.00 payable to Omaha Artist, Inc.   

          

I 

Dick Brown   22002 Greenview Road   Council Bluffs, Iowa 51503 

ANAC EXHIBIT RULES (revised Feb. 19, 2012)                                                             

READ RULES OVER CAREFULLY TO INSURE YOUR WORK WILL BE SEEN BY THE JUDGE.  

  1. Entries: �$�O�O���Z�R�U�N�V���P�X�V�W���Q�R�W���K�D�Y�H���E�H�H�Q���V�K�R�Z�Q���S�U�H�Y�L�R�X�V�O�\���L�Q���D�Q���$�1�$�&���H�[�K�L�E�L�W������������������������������������������������������������������������������������������������������
 TWO- dimensional work shall not exceed 40 inches wide by 40 inches high. The 40 inches              

includes the frame. All work must be properly framed or have exposed perimeter edges finished             

consistent with the art piece. Work must be ready for hanging (use screw eyes and wire, NO SAWTOOTHS) 

and must be framed using Plexiglas �����H�[�F�H�S�W���S�D�V�W�H�O�V������ Gallery wrapped canvas is acceptable without a 
frame���E�X�W���W�K�H���F�D�Q�Y�D�V���H�G�J�H�V���P�X�V�W���E�H���S�D�L�Q�W�H�G���D�U�R�X�Q�G���W�K�H���V�L�G�H�V�� Edges must be lapped and ALL STAPLES 

MUST BE COVERED. If chosen for the travel show, ANAC will provide the carry case,***                                     

Any two dimensional artwork which has glass as a medium must provide a travel container with the 

same requirements as three dimensional artwork.                                                                                             

 THREE- dimensional work ( free standing or relief on the wall) shall not exceed 36ôô in any             

direction. It shall not exceed 75 pounds in weight. The 75 pounds includes the weight of the packing 

box. A traveling container, ( even if it hangs on the wall) of quality construction in proportion to your 

artwork is required. If upon inspection the exhibit board votes that the container is not of sufficient             

construction to withstand the rigors of travel, the piece will NOT be eligible for judging.                      

All 3-D shipping containers MUST REMAIN with the artwork until the judging is completed. The Exhibit 

Board will  return the containers to the club packing storage area after judging. All 3-D artists must provide a 

pedestal (if needed) for the conference show only.  If the piece is chosen to travel, each club that                             

participates is responsible to have a proper pedestal to safely display the artwork. Eliminating traveling              

pedestals should cut down excess size and weight. 


